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FUTURE PROGRAMS 

Tuesday, September 9: Dr. Mitch Struble, University of Pennsylvania, “CLUSTERS OF GALAXIES 

COMPARED WITH n-BODY SIMULATIONS“. 

Tuesday, October 14: MOV/E: MIRROR-ON THE UNIVERSE, describing the theory concerning 

and the construction of the Multiple Mirror Telescope on Mount Hopkins 

near Amado, Arizona. 

Tuesday, November 11: MEMBERS NIGHT. AAAP members describe their current activities, 

As you can see Program Chairman Dave Brown has planned a variety of interesting meeting 

topics for September, October and November. All meetings are at Peyton Hall and begin promptly 

at 8:00 p.m. 

Prior to the meeting club members can attend an informal dutch treat dinner beginning at 

5:45 p.m. at the Foofish Fox Restaurant at the intersection of Routes 518 and 206, Rocky 

Hill, N.J. 

AAAP. PICNIC 

By now all club members should have received, and hopefully returned picnic registration 

forms. Saturday, September 13 at Knox Grove is the big date. Assistant Director and Picnic 

Chairman Kurt Goepfert needs people to volunteer services and food. To contact Kurt call 

(201) 584-3882 after 7:00 p.m. If you have not as yet returned your registration form do so 

as soon as possible because costs rise from $3.00 per person (children under 12 free) to $5.00 

per person after September 1. Make checks payable to the Amateur Astronomers Association of 

Princeton and send to P.O. Box 2017, Princeton, N.J. 08540 

OBSERVATORY NEWS 

Construction: Observatory Construction Chairman Leith Holloway reports considerable progress 
has been made in the past few months. Bill Phillips has finished constructing the wall between the 
bathroom and storage area, and installed electrical wiring. The roof mechanism has been adjusted 
so it is much easier to operate. A better finder has been installed on the 10‘° Koehler reflector. 

Work on drainage pipes along the foundation has begun to prevent heaving of the floor from water 
accumulating under it. If you have free time on Saturdays, call Leith at 924-2480 to volunteer. 

Observing: Club members are invited to use the observatory on clear Friday evenings. The 

keyholders listed below may be contacted if you have any questions about whether or not a 
session will be held. 

August 

1 Roxanne Peery 397-3140 

8 John Church 799-0723 
15 Kurt Goepfert * 201-584-3882 
22 Rick Clark 771-0096 
29 Leith Holloway 924-2480
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